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May 8, 2020 

Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Subject: Waste Management – Brem-Air, a division of Waste Management of Washington, Inc.(G-237);

 

Tariff #20 – TG-200418 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Enclosed, please find replacement pages 23 and 34 to the above-referenced docket. These pages reflect 
a correction of a clerical error. In TG-170815 to address safety concerns, Waste Management added 
language to its tariff to eliminate can service to all new residential and commercial customers or 
preexisting customers who request a change in their service level. In subsequent tariff filings the notes on 
the above-referenced tariff pages were inadvertently deleted. With this filing we wish to correct this error 
and reinstate the notes previously approved in TG-170815. Please do not re-docket. 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at (425) 814-7840. 

Very truly yours, 

Michael A. Weinstein 
Senior Pricing Manager, Pacific Northwest Market Area 

720 4th Ave, Suite 400 
Kirkland, WA  98033  
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